CITY OF SAN MARCOS

YOUTH SPORTS COUNCIL

Tuesday, September 3, 2013

201 MATA WAY

Call to order

James Daza called the Youth Sports council meeting to order at 6:10pm.

San Marcos Unified School District Updates
Martin Leon was on hand at the Youth Sports Council meeting to provide updates regarding SMUSD sports fields.  Mr. Leon provided information that the San Marcos Middle School field conditions have been improving due to the new mower they are using on the field to cut down the clump grass that has taken over.  He also states that with the help of many volunteers from SE AYSO 1505 that the San Elijo school fields are now looking in better condition.
SM AYSO 127 needed permission from Martin and SMUSD to place portable restrooms at the schools that they practice at to keep participants and their families from roaming the schools to look for restrooms.  Martin answered all questions and told them where they were able to put them.
Youth Sports Council By-Law Review

Buck Martin (City of San Marcos) motions to approve the Youth Sports Council by-laws as they currently read.
All members in attendance vote unanimously to approve document as it reads.
Mitch Anderson (San Marcos Youth Baseball) and Lara Kahler (San Marcos Youth Basketball) not in attendance voted before the meeting to approve by-laws as they read.
With the majority of membership voting to approve document, Mr. Martin can now provide the document and get approval from the Community Services Commission.

*SE AYSO 1505 and San Marcos Pop Warner not in attendance*

Meeting is adjourned at approximately 6:45pm
